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Comerong Island ferry out of 
operations 
 

Shoalhaven City Council’s ferry to Comerong Island is out of operation. 

Following a mechanical failure the ferry will not be in operation for about three days. Council is arranging 
alternative access for Comerong Island residents.  

Council is currently working on repairs to the ferry. While the ferry is out of operation there will be no 
access for the general public to the island. 

 

CONTACT: Director City Services and Operations Bill Paterson    (02) 4429 3298 
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